
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 2023 

The Child Development Group Newsletter 

An Insight into the ongoing research // Autumn 2023 

We hope you and your families are safe and well this Autumn! 

Thank you so much for all your help with our research this year! 
 
If you are interested in getting involved with more studies, please see below for what we have going on: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The See & Eat vegetable study! 

We are looking for parents/carers and their children aged 2-4 years to explore how we can help 
children eat more vegetables! (Ethical approval reference: 2022-083-CHP) 

We know our vegetable ebooks can help, but we are keen to find out a bit more about how parents use 
them and what works best.  

Interested? Visit https://reading.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/see-eat-reading or Email us 
at seeandeat@reading.ac.uk   
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